
JACK HUNT SCHOOL 

PROM SPECIAL July 2012 

YEAR 13 

The Jack Hunt 
School Leavers Ball was 
held on 29 June 2012 after 
all of the Year 13 A Level 
Exams had taken place. It 
was a perfect way to mark 
the end of a stressful period 
of exams and a great way to 
celebrate. It was also a 
chance to say goodbye to 

friends and teachers who the 
students had grown up with over 
the past seven years before they 
embarked on the next chapter of 
their lives. 
 

Over 100 students and staff 
attended the Ball, which was 
held at the Bull Hotel. After a 

delicious meal, 
everyone was dancing or 
enjoying having their 
photograph taken in the 
hired photo booth with the 
many props. 
 

Everyone looked 
wonderful, the girls in their 
beautiful dresses and the 

boys in their smart suits. 
Everyone enjoyed 
themselves, and 
much like their 
time at Jack Hunt 
School, it was a 
time to remember! 

Lucy Johnstone 

 



JACK HUNT SCHOOL 

PROM SPECIAL July 2012 

YEAR 11 

The theme for this year’s Year 11 Prom was “Summer Nights” 
and money was raised to supplement the event by holding fun 
raising events throughout the year. 
 

On the big day, Friday 13 July 2012, the Year 11 Prom 
Committee arrived early to start decorating and after much 
activity throughout the day, Block 4 Atrium and the Main Hall 
was beautifully decorated and transformed into a wonderful 

venue.  
 

The evening started at 7pm with many students arriving in a 
variety of transport including a London Bus and 
each student was given a chocolate gold 
medal in recognition of their work and to 
celebrate the 2012 Olympic Games. The girls’ 
dresses were fabulous, the boys looked very 
smart and many staff attended, which made the 
evening more special for the students. 
Everyone looked fantastic and it really was a 
proud moment for the school and staff.  
 

Non-alcoholic refreshments were available from the 
bar and photographs were taken which were later 
published on the school website, so they could be 
viewed and printed by the students. There was pizza 
and a disco and this year and instead of the cupcake 
tree, there was a sweet carousel with a huge variety of 
sweets and chocolates for everyone to pick and mix. 
 

On behalf of Year 11 and myself, I would like to thank 
everyone who was involved for giving up their time to 

put on such a fantastic event. We could not 
have done it without you and the Prom 
would not have been such a 
wonderful evening. Everyone 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves and it 
made an excellent evening to end 
Year 11. 

Mrs Pidoux 


